
2019-20 
Concurrent Enrollment Meeting 

For Parents and Students 

Concurrent Enrollment Information Night: 

This event is required for any parent who has a student enrolled in 

any college concurrent classes at Dolores High School and/ or any 

parent interested in understanding concurrent enrollment 

opportunities at DHS. 

The Concurrent Enrollment Information Night will be hosted on 

Tuesday, August 20th at 6:00 p.m. in classroom H-9 at the high 

school. 

Please contact Jen Stark: jstark@dolores.k12.co.us; 970-882-7288 

for questions or further information. 




